
From: Robert Obrien <Robert.Obrien@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 3:25 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: 2023 Resource Recycling Conference travel report 
 

Dear Steve, 

 

Please be advised that, from August 13 - August 16 I travelled to Orlando in my official capacity 
to attend the 2023 Resource Recycling Conference, and my travel expenses were paid by The 
Recycling Partnership. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carter O'Brien 

 

 
 

 

Robert Carter O'Brien, MS, LEED AP O+M 

Assistant Commissioner - Sustainable Materials Management 

City of Chicago | Department of Streets and Sanitation  
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